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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
Bethel Park Plans to Reopen Municipal Building, Community Center & Library Monday, May 4 

 

 

Bethel Park, PA – The Bethel Park Municipal Building, Bethel Park Public Library (both located at 5100 

W. Library Ave.), and the Bethel Park Community Center (5151 Park Ave.)  tentatively plan to reopen to the 

public on Monday, May 4. 

During the closure period, all Recreation and Library programs will be canceled; Library patrons may 

keep any library materials at home and late fees will not be charged during this time.   Items for pickup will 

be held until the Library reopens.   

“While we are closed the public, we will remain staffed and available via either the telephone or 

email during normal business hours from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday,” said Bethel Park 

Municipal Manager Laurence Christian.  “We’ll continue to provide essential services to our residents during 

this period.”    

To stay updated on the most current Municipal news, visit bethelpark.net or bethelparklibrary.org.  

Residents can also look for updates on the Municipality’s Facebook or Instagram pages regarding facility re-

openings.  To reach Municipal staff, call 412-831-6800; for the Bethel Park Public Library, call 412-835-2207. 
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